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do the following:

a. Provide at least two eight-week Matter of Balance classroom-training sessions to participants within the first four months after receiving training.

b. Monitor at least five classroom trainings over a 15-month period.

c. Recruit coaches to teach five classroom trainings over a 15-month period.  (When recruiting coaches, keep in mind that they must observe one Matter of Balance class prior to coaching.  Also, coaches need to attend team meetings with their Master Trainer and participate in statewide conference calls.)

d. Provide monthly reports (due the last working day of the month to Michele Mulé via email at mulem@elderaffairs.org, that include data regarding the number of classes and completers (report templates will be provided).

e. Maintain records and data provided by the Department on each participant.

f. Develop two articles discussing individual success stories (outcomes as a result of the program), with the first article due after month eight and the second article due after month 15.

g. Develop partnerships in the community with those who will commit to the program.

Additional information or questions may be directed to Michele Mulé at 850-414-2307 or mulem@elderaffairs.org.
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MEMORANDUM





TO: 		AAA Directors  		NOTICE #: 031009-1-I-CFAL





FROM:	E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D., Secretary





DATE:		March 10, 2009





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction:  Matter of Balance Master Training – FCOA Pre-Conference


_______________________________________________________________________





The purpose of this notice is to advise you of activities in connection with FCOA/DOEA pre-conference, August 23-24, 2009.





The Department of Elder Affairs is offering Matter of Balance training certification as a Department of Elder Affairs/Florida Council on Aging pre-conference workshop on Sunday and Monday, August 23 and 24, 2009.  Maine Health provides the Matter of Balance certification.  





The registration cost ($850.00 per registrant) is being covered through the Department’s Administration on Aging grant. The cost of travel, lodging and meals is the responsibility of the registrant, and there are 20 openings.  We hope to train two individuals from each Planning and Service Area (PSA), with the exception of PSAs 9 and 11, as those areas currently have a significant number of certified trainers.  The preference is that each PSA identify one staff member and a second person from the Communities for a Lifetime community within its area.  The Communities for a Lifetime bureau will assist in this search.  An additional two individuals will be chosen based on need and availability.  





We are looking for individuals who can demonstrate the resources to hold, and who will commit to, Matter of Balance trainings over the 15-month period following certification. Because this training/certification is to be offered by the Department, the following stipulations must be followed:





Prior to training, each applicant must prepare a list of sponsors who would be willing to commit to hosting programs.  This commitment requires the ability to host the program in a quiet room for two hours, once per week, over eight consecutive weeks. Also required is the willingness to assist with providing participants for the program. The list of those who are willing to commit to hosting programs must be turned in to a Department representative by Sunday, August 23, 2009.





Once trained, applicants will be known as Master Trainers and will be asked to 


Provide at least two eight-week Matter of Balance classroom-training sessions to participants within the first four months after receiving training.


Monitor at least five classroom trainings over a 15-month period.


Recruit coaches to teach five classroom trainings over a 15-month period.  (When recruiting coaches, keep in mind that they must observe one Matter of Balance class prior to coaching.  Also, coaches need to attend team meetings with their Master Trainer and participate in statewide conference calls.)


Provide monthly reports (due the last working day of the month to Michele Mulé via email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:mulem@elderaffairs.org" ��mulem@elderaffairs.org�) that include data regarding the number of classes and completers (report templates will be provided).


Maintain records and data provided by the Department on each participant.


Develop two articles discussing individual success stories (outcomes as a result of the program), with the first article due after month eight and the second article due after month 15.


Develop partnerships in the community with those who will commit to the program.





  























































































































